
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 19th July 2021 

Y13/Y11 Results Day 

Tuesday 10th / Thursday 12th August 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer/ Students, 

I hope this letter finds you all safe, healthy and enjoying some time to relax after what has been an 

extremely challenging 18 months.   

 

I’d like to start with something that I have continually said since our return to face to face teaching 

last September: 

 “as students you have adapted to a very challenging time in a crucial year of your educational 

journey and you have met those challenges, you have placed yourself in the best possible position to 

ensure you graduate with the very best qualifications and can progress on to the next chapter of 

education: well done”. 

 

I’d like to confirm some of the arrangements for the collection of your examination result this 

summer: 

Tuesday 10th August 

Y13 

Byron Street Entrance  

Collection of results: 08:30 – 10:00 

Y13 students should aim to collect results as close to 08:30 as possible.  Results not collected 

before 10:00 will be posted to home addresses on the same day. Should you have any text books 

that need to be returned to the school please do bring those with you on the day. 

 

Thursday 12th August 

Y11 

Byron Street Entrance 

Collection of results: 09:00 – 11:00 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y11 students should aim to collect results at the earliest opportunity.  Results not collected before 

11:00 will be posted to home addresses on the same day.  If you have been using a laptop supplied 

by the school and are not returning to Langdon Park Sixth Form in September you should return it 

along with the charger on results day. 

 

On both results days staff will be available to support and guide you should you have any questions 

about your next step.  

 

Prior to collecting your results, we would strongly recommend that you to take a Lateral Flow Test 

the night before.  You should all have enough from the last round of distribution but should you 

need one you are welcome to collect from the school reception on Monday 9th August between 

10:00 -12:00.  Please keep up to date with the latest guidance on socially distancing to ensure the 

safety of your peers, staff and families at home. 

 

We very much look forward to seeing you all on results day.  Have a well-deserved and safe summer 

holiday. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Spencer Prichard 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

    


